    Date: Mon, 8 Jun 2009 13:14:40 -0700

    From: Anjelica Yrigoyen <ayrigoyen@uapd.arizona.edu>

Reply-To: Anjelica Yrigoyen <ayrigoyen@uapd.arizona.edu>

 Subject: Invoice and answer to question from last week.

      To: [REDACTED]

Hello Jessica,

I am attaching the past-due invoice which I had sent to Ry Ellison.  In his email he gave me your contact information.  Please submit payment at your earliest convenience.

Also, in response to your question from last week, I was told by Commander Haywood that there were off-duty officers working the event for Michael Moore back in 2004.  Just to remind you, off-duty officers are officers who work special events with overtime status.  When an officer works "off-duty"

they are working past their normal 40 hours per week so we must pay them at time and a half and therefore we have to bill an organization for those services to make up for those costs.  If you're planning on having an event in the future which involves someone who may be controversial, please notify us so we can assess what security needs to be present.  If you have any other questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Thank you,

Anjelica

Anjelica Yrigoyen

Special Event Coordinator

University of Arizona Police Department

1852 E. First Street

Tucson, Arizona 85721

626-6728

626-9460 FAX
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